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Dear Parents,                                                                                                                        December 2023

There are lots of things we will be doing to celebrate Christmas in school to make it a fun and an exciting time for our pupils.

Christmas Decorations
All classes will be busy making decorations for their classrooms.  They will also make Christmas cards and calendars to bring home at the end of term.

Christmas Concert - Dates and Times

Ladybirds Class	Wednesday 13th December	AM:10.15 am		PM: 2.30pm

Butterflies Class	Friday 15th December	AM:10.45 am		PM: 2pm

Please bring the children in at their normal time on this day.  Please join us at the end of the concert for refreshments, after which you may take your child home.

Booster Cushion Theatre Performance – Goldilocks and the Three Bears
On Thursday 14th December The Booster Cushion Theatre Company will be visiting nursery to perform the well-loved children’s nursery tale of ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’. 

Father Christmas
On Monday 18th December, Father Christmas will be bringing the children’s Christmas presents to nursery.

Crackers Magic show and Christmas Party
The children’s party is on Tuesday 19th December.  Please bring your children at the usual time.  Children are welcome to wear party clothes but please be aware that they may play outside (weather permitting) so they may get dirty.  As a special treat, “Crackers” has been booked to entertain the children with a magic comedy show.

The last day of term will be Friday 22nd December and School will re-open for the children on
Tuesday 9th January 2024.

Here’s to a Happy Marsh Hill Nursery Christmas 2023!

Yours sincerely,

H Masaun

Mrs. H. Masaun
Headteacher
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